
Term 4: Weeks 4 and 5

Big Question:  What’s between the pages?
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What a super couple of weeks we have had in school. The children have been working extremely hard. Our whole school focus on writing has 

evidenced some excellent outcomes this term. It has been a delight to hear children reading their stories, setting descriptions, letters and other 
pieces out loud to staff and other children.  A big well done to everyone.

We are always here to support you and your child. Please do get in touch via the school office to contact a member of the Inclusion Team.
Next week, you will receive Mr. Graham's end of term newsletter. In the meantime, we wish you and your family a wonderful Easter holiday and 

hope you have an egg-cellent time.
With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Mother’s Day Tea

It was lovely to welcome so many of you to the 

Mother’s Day tea last week. The children loved 

making precious memories with you, eating cake, 

reading and playing games! A big thank you to 

Caterlink for supporting this event.

Dates for the diary

March 2024

24th Easter Fair 11am-2pm

26th ‘Our Learning Showcase’ for parents 2pm (Nursery 

8.45am)

28th End of Term 

April 2024

15th INSET day

16th Back to School – How sustainable are we?

17th PSHE Meeting for parents: Years 1-5 2,45pm 

May 2024

6th Bank Holiday

20th ‘Our Learning Showcase’ for parents 2pm (Nursery 

8.45am)

24th End of Term 

Gagle Brook Easter Fair is this weekend!

11am-2pm

Come along and join the fun… Easter Egg 

hunting, craft stalls, Easter games! 
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House Points

Term 4  Week 4 winner: Ash

Term 4 Week 5 winner: Willow

Achieve Awards

Week 4

Week 5

Attendance Award
Week 4: Pandas 

(reception)
Week 5:Pandads 

(reception)

Sports 
Award
Leo (Y3)

Gregory (Y4)

N Toby

R Teddy

Y1 Cayden

Y2 Amanda

Y3 Gabi

Y4 Harry

Y5 Evie

Nest Will

N Turaab

R Hamish

Y1 Jenson

Y2 Rose

Y3 Ronewa

Y4 Jarvis

Y5 Ruby

Nest Grace



The Online Safety Bill means safety tools will 
become ever more central to using the 
internet for for us all, especially parents and 
children. While the tools undoubtedly have a 
part to play, Parent Zone has a number of 
reservations. Click here to find out more: 
https://parentzone.org.uk/sites/default/files
/2023-04/Tools%20-
%20A%20false%20hope_.pdf

 

Some tips about technology from NOS…

https://parentzone.org.uk/sites/default/files/2023-04/Tools%20-%20A%20false%20hope_.pdf
https://parentzone.org.uk/sites/default/files/2023-04/Tools%20-%20A%20false%20hope_.pdf
https://parentzone.org.uk/sites/default/files/2023-04/Tools%20-%20A%20false%20hope_.pdf
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www.hill-end.org/activities/upcoming-events 

   hill_end_centre  

   HillEndOEC 

   Hill_End 

Thank you so much for all your 

generous donations during our 

'Dress In Red' event on Friday 15th 

March.  As a school, we have raised 

£144 for this year's Red Nose Day. 

This money will be used to support 

people facing poverty in the UK and 

around the world.
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